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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P1-7 Mandarin 
               P5-7 Central Library

               P3-7 After-school Art Club 3:15-4:15

Tuesday: P1-4 PE
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library

                 P1-7: Handball coaching

Thursday: P1-4 PE
                 P7 Activity Morning at FMT College
                 Rally launch at 2pm
Friday:     P5-7 Swimming
Handball will take place on Wednesday for 2 weeks, to finish last term’s coaching. She was unable to come last week but will return on Wed.
PE for P5-7 will take place on Wednesday & swimming on Friday this week.

P1-4 will have PE on Wednesday, as well as their normal Tues & Thurs, this week &next week only.

P5-7 started HeartStart training today in class. This is a fantastic life skill & we ask parents to support this work at home.

Art Club started today for P3-7 from 3:15-4:15pm. This will run for 5 weeks at a cost of £1 weekly & all pupils are welcome.
This week is a big one for the P7 children who did the Transfer test. We are so proud of them and all the work and commitment that they put into it and we remind them that Saturday’s result does not change this. They have an Activity Morning in Fivemiletown College on Thursday morning for all P7 pupils and they should wear their PE gear for this. They should come to school as normal & will be brought across to the College at 9:30am. They will receive snack and lunch there and return at 1pm. Open Night in St. Ciaran’s will take place next Thursday 31st Jan. We want every child to recognise their importance and worth, regardless of one single test. 
Our Dine and Dance on 23rd February is drawing closer and we had a very productive meeting last week regarding it. Any family who could sell tickets to their family and friends is asked to contact the school. It is set to be a fantastic night and we are really delighted with the number of tickets already sold! The weekend of 2nd & 3rd Feb will be the last opportunity to get your tickets as we will then need to gather final numbers. 
Applications for Primary 1 can now be made online on www.eani.org.uk and this will remain open until the end of the month. We are very excited at the number of applications made to date! Please contact the school if there are any problems and we can provide support or a paper copy instead. Birth certificates must be brought into the school for us to take a photocopy.
The Samsonas Rally will take place in Fivemiletown on Saturday 16th February. We are very excited to host the launch of this on Thursday at our school at 2pm. Any parents who wish to come along to see some of the cars and speak to the drivers and organisers are welcome to attend.

Catholic Schools Week will take place next week. We plan to celebrate Grandparents’ Day on Wednesday 30th January with a Mass in school at 10am. We would love for families and grandparents who are available to attend. There will be a cup of tea afterwards.
We ask that any snack money (£6) or other money owed is sent in ASAP. Lunches & snacks MUST be healthy- cereal bars are not allowed.

PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Molly Graham
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Caden Noble
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

